A Board Workshop of the Members of the Board of Education and Administrators of the Goshen Central School District, Orange County, New York was held in the Board of Education Room at the Main Street School on Tuesday, August 25, 2015, at 7:00 p.m. for the purpose of discussion on a proposed capital project.

Present Mrs. Judy Green, President

Mrs. Martha Bogart, Vice President

Mr. Jeremy Cassel Mr. Thomas Mullane Mr. Jason Pucci Mrs. Allison Salte

Absent Mr. James Kimiecik

Superintendent of Schools Mr. Daniel T. Connor
Assistant Superintendent for Business Mr. Robert Miller
Buildings & Grounds Superintendent Mr. James Riley
Members of the Faculty, Press and Citizens of the District

The workshop was called to order by President, Mrs. Judy Green at 7:00 p.m.

The District is retiring a substantial amount of debt which enables the District to bond a large capital improvement project that addresses upgrading our facilities. The \$19.5M proposed work includes site improvements to our athletic facilities, practice fields and new parking lot/bus loop at Goshen High School. There would be renovations to the high schools' cafeterias, kitchen, 2 bathrooms, auditorium, and would include roof replacement. Also included would be a one-story addition of 4 classrooms, administration office space and nurse's suite.

The workshop was adjourned at 8:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Maureen Farrell District Clerk